
Stow Police Department Page: 1   
  Dispatch Log  From: 12/12/2022  Thru: 12/18/2022     0000 - 2359     
 
 
 
 
For Date: 12/12/2022  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0510 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

Elderly man fell,cut arm and needs assistance getting up 
 

         Narrative:     
S5 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and L3 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
Patient refusal obtained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-957-IN 
 
                0520 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RANDALL RD + SEVEN STAR LN 
 
                0745 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0759 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0915 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1123 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1202 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + WARREN RD 
 
                1409 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting assistance with a phone number to her  
doctor. Police and Fire responding for a wellbeing check.  
Party checked out and family notified.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-958-IN 
 
                1420 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1423 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1503 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 33] APEX AUTOMOTIVE - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    717555AB 
 
                1538 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    717587AB 
 
                1549 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + ELM RIDGE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    717601AB 
 
                1602 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    717620AB 
 
                1604 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1613 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1614 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1620 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1624 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1629 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    717684AB 
 
                1806 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 390GREATRD] RUSSELL'S CONVENIENCE STORE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting she has been trying to call Russell's  
convenience store for some time and with no answer, caller  
is concerned that something bad is happening at the store.   
S8 checked the store and all was ok.  
 

 
                2302 DISABLED MV GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports vehicle parked at Fire Academy with its  
flashers on. S4 and S5 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S5 reports only one vehicle, parked with no one around.  
 

 
                2319 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
 
For Date: 12/13/2022  -  Tuesday  
 
                0129 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0135 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0737 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0755 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0842 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 78yom unresponsive.  S8, R17, E14 and ALS3  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS3 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 7.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-959-IN 
 
                0932 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Report of smoke from a pellet stove in the building. E14 and  
R17 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 reports house ventilated and home owner advised. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-960-IN 
 



                1011 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1012 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 16GLEASOND] COMPUMASTER, INC - GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports fire alarm sounding. S8 and E19 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E19 reports nothing showing on arrival. C1 has command. 
 

         Narrative:     
Command reports smoke due to cooking smoke. 
 

         Narrative:     
Command reports property manager on site and has been  
advised.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-961-IN 
 
                1119 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1327 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S21 prepared court documents. 
 

 
                1536 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + CIRCUIT DR 
 
                1620 ASSIST CITIZEN Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a child possibly rolled his ankle. S11  
checked the area child was gone.  
 

 
                1636 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1725 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1755 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 396] ASSABET WILDLIFE AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2015 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2022 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
 
For Date: 12/14/2022  -  Wednesday  
 
                0036 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0118 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0624 ALARM, BURGLAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

adt reports residential alarm. 
 

         Narrative:     
s4 responds, loctaes homewoner. confirmed accidental.  
 

 
                0803 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Weekly Generator Test, Functioning at this time, no issues  
found 



 
 
                0833 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports medical alert activation. S10, R17, E14, C20  
and ALS4 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 reports patient refusal.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-962-IN 
 
                0946 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller states she was flagged down by someone who asked her  
to call to have a well being check done on someone. S2 and  
S10 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
Party spoken to. No problems found. 
 

 
                0958 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1027 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
       Vicinity of:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports while walking she found a ring on the ground.  
S21 advised caller. 
 

 
                1051 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1424 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BRANDYMEADE CIR 
         Narrative:     

S10 attempted to serve RO notification. 
 

 
                1510 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1552 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1553 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1558 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1636 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                2015 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with information about a past MVA.   
 

         Narrative:     
Party advised and will follow up with the HighWay Dept. 
 

 
                2027 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2029 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                2322 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
 



For Date: 12/15/2022  -  Thursday  
 
                0013 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0030 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0037 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0041 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                0338 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

maynard reports a vehicle pursuit coming through town. 
 

         Narrative:     
unable to locate.  
 

 
                0550 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] SUMMER HILL GLEN 
         Narrative:     

mutual aid ambulance request for maynard for unknown  
medical. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported patient to hospital. S/m 0.0 E/m 9.4 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-964-IN 
 
                0732 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MIDDLEMOST WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller request an officer to respond due to problems she is  
having with her teenage son. S2 and S7 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S2 reports all parties spoken to and child is on his way to  
school. 
 

 
                0807 DISABLED MV GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 checked on report for DMV. 
 

 
                0815 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                0831 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S21 preppared court documents. 
 

 
                0841 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0858 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports accidental call while dialing out.  S21  
advised caller. 
 

 
                1257 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1302 R.O.VIOLATION Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports a RO violation. S7 responded. 



 
 
                1350 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports baby fell down the stairs. S2, R17, E14 and  
ALS3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS3 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 48.4  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-965-IN 
 
                1513 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    722040AB 
 
                1540 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    722082AB 
 
                1559 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 33] APEX AUTOMOTIVE - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    722112AB 
 
                1608 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    722129AB 
 
                1625 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 156GREAT] STOW HOUSE OF PIZZA - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    722165AB 
 
                1931 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    APPLE BLOSSOM WAY 
         Narrative:     

12/15/2022 1932 Caller reporting large moving trucks have  
been parked infront of their house for three days, running  
day and night. An Officer will go and speak with the  
operators. 
12/15/2022 2046 Operators spoken with and will be moving  
shortly. 
 

 
                2021 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 21] FAXON FARM - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

12/15/2022 2022 Fire Department took a request to check on  
an older female that would not respond to an ongoing phone  
call. All that could be heard was the TV in the background. 
12/15/2022 2026 Contact made, no services needed at this  
time. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-966-IN 
 
                2033 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

12/15/2022 2034 Caller reporting her Black & White 14 year  
old Sheltie dog missing since 7pm tonight. The dog does have  
its collar and license on. The dog is basically blind and  
deaf. party advised to also report this to the Hudson ACO  
due to thier proximity to the Hudson Town Line. 
 

 
                2110 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EVELYN RD 
         Narrative:     

12/15/2022 2110 Caller requesting assistance in getting a  
reference to a counseling service. Party advised that the  
Stow Clinician would be notified tomorrow with his contact  
information for follow up. 
 

 
 
For Date: 12/16/2022  -  Friday  



 
                0000 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0022 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
                0058 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0730 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0832 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0908 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 32] YE OLD BEEF & ALE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S1 out speaking with a car carrier. Company delivering  
(Herderi).  S1 advised party and vehicle moved into parking  
lot to deliver vehicles. 
 

 
                1042 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Lifeline activation.  Party reports chest pain and  
difficulty breathing. S2, R17, E14 and ALS3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS3 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 6.6 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-967-IN 
 
                1201 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1302 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 and S8 on invest. 
 

 
                1331 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] MATRIX WAY 
         Narrative:     

Hudson request ambulance for possible section 12. R17  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported patient to Marlbroro.  S/m 0.0 E/m 2.1 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-968-IN 
 
                1346 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1454 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1533 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

12/16/2022 1533 Caller reporting the cath basin is blocked  
and flooding, and the water will shortly be entering thier  
residence. Highway notified and will send someone out  
shortly. 
 

 
                1552 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1615 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1618 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

12/16/2022 1618 Caller reporting flooding across his  
property and would like the Stow Highway to be aware of the  
ice condition and hazard for tomorrow if it does freeze.  
Highway advised. 
 

 
                1620 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1621 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1627 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1630 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1808 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

12/16/2022 1811 Caller reporting 84 year male with possible  
stroke. 
12/16/2022 1836 Transporting to Emerson 0. 
12/16/2022 1848 Off 6.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-969-IN 
 
                1845 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    SAWMILL RD 
         Narrative:     

12/16/2022 1845 Caller reporting a package theft. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-222-OF 
 
                1853 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Removed Hazard   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + WHITNEY RD 
         Narrative:     

12/16/2022 1854 Caller reporting a large part of a tree  
blocking traffic. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-975-IN 
 
                1910 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1954 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

12/16/2022 1955 Party reporting his elderly father having  
difficulty breathing. 
12/16/2022 2017 Transporting 0.0 
12/16/2022 2031 Off 7.1 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-970-IN 
 
                2002 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

12/16/2022 2002 Caller reporting while digging in his yard  
he found a freshly burried chicken carcuss. Party advised  
there is no crime involved, even though very strange. 
12/16/2022 2027 Party callled back to report his neighbor  
lost three chickens to a fox, and they do burry them.  
 

 
                2223 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

12/16/2022 2225 Caller reporting a party with chest pain and  
difficulty breathing. 
12/16/2022 2249 Transporting 0.0 
12/16/2022 2306 Off 8.1 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-976-IN 



 
                2319 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + GREAT RD 
 
                2320 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    NEAR ACTON LINE - WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

12/16/2022 2321 Caller reporting a tree in the roadway. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-972-IN 
 
                2345 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
 
For Date: 12/17/2022  -  Saturday  
 
                0039 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0321 MEDICAL EMERGENCY No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

12/17/2022 0322 Caller requesting to know if she would be  
okay after taking Tylenol to sson. Party advised an  
ambulance would come and check on her. 
12/17/2022 0343 All units clear, no services needed. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-973-IN 
 
                0825 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DAVIS RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting caller with information 
 

 
                0900 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Removed Hazard   
  Location/Address:    LANTERN LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a tree down across the roadway. Police and  
fire responding. Highway Notified and will clear the tree 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-974-IN 
 
                0959 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting smoke coming from the woods. C1 reporting  
smoke is coming from a Fire department training event no  
response required.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-977-IN 
 
                1039 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S6/S8 Westford K9 following up. Search started at 1050 end  
1117 
 

 
                1118 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1554 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    EVELYN RD 
         Narrative:     

S3/JDP following up.  
 

 
                1620 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST + APPLE BLOSSOM LN 
 
                1636 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1642 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 



 
                1654 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1704 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + TREATY ELM LN 
 
                1708 MISSING PERSON Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting he is lost in the woods. Police and  
Fire responding. Party located at 1727 by police and fire  
personnel, he was transported to the farm stand no medical  
services needed.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-978-IN 
 
                1741 Road Safety Complaint Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a pothole in the roadway.   
 

 
                1805 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2143 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                2156 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2158 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 10] MEETING HOUSE - MEETING HOUSE LN 
 
                2220 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 486] CAR LOT EXPRESS - GREAT RD 
 
                2220 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2221 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 
 
                2344 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
 
For Date: 12/18/2022  -  Sunday  
 
                0054 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0848 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1116 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1133 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DAVIS RD 
 
                1136 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1202 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1221 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1253 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] SUMMER HILL GLENN RD 
         Narrative:     

12/18/2022 1254 Maynard requesting an ambulance to location  
for a 75 year old male with general weakness. 
12/18/2022 1311 Transporting to Emerson 0. 



12/18/2022 1321 Off 5.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-979-IN 
 
                1333 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    JOANNE DR 
         Narrative:     

Was seen taking pictures of construction equipment or house. 
 

 
                1548 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1550 FIRE, CARBON MONOXIDE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GOLDEN DR 
         Narrative:     

Call direct to the FD reporting a carbon monoxide alarm. E14  
responding. L5 reporting house metered no findings and  
homeowner advised.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-980-IN 
 
                1551 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting her husband fell and is bleeding from  
the hands. Police and Fire responding.   
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to EH with an ALS intercept S/M 0.0 E/M 8.4 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-981-IN 
 
                1609 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    TUTTLE LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a deceased coyote in a field Boxboro PD  
notified at 1612 
 

 
                1612 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1623 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1732 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1738 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1905 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BALDWIN DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting a wellbeing check on his former wife who  
hasn't picked up their daughter. S3 spoke with female party  
who stated this was a custody dispute.  S3 advised all  
parties involved.  
 

 
                2018 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 100] FLB INCORPORATED - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                2032 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2358 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
 
 
 

 


